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Dear Sir/Madan
Please find attached my letter of objection to plans to develop on Leeds Green Belt.
Many thanks

Fiona

Fiona Smalley
Director

el I
http://www.vine-research.co.uk
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RE: LEEDS SITE ALLOCATION PLANS - FORMAL OBJECTION 

Date Dear Sir / Madam, 

As part of the Leeds Site Allocation Plan public consultation process, I would like to formally object to the proposed development of the following sites: 

· HG2-41 Fields south of A65, Horsforth roundabout to the crematorium

· HG-42 Fields at Broadway and Calverley Lane Horsforth

· HG2-43 Fields at Horsforth College Campus

· HG-12 Fields at “Woodlands Drive, Rawdon

· HG-2, Hg3-3 and HG3-4 fields off A65 Rawdon

It is my understanding that the proposed development sites are NOT consistent with the national policy, specifically with regard to Green Belt. Leeds must continue to protect our Green Belt and greenfields. The fields and open green spaces, which are being proposed for development, are really important to me because I enjoy using them for exercise which makes a strong contribution to my overall wellbeing. I decided to live in this area because of the green areas, and these plans threaten to take them away. Having green areas within an urban landscape is essential to overall health and wellbeing. I do not wish my local area to turn into a concrete overcrowded jungle with worsening traffic problems. 

These sites should continue to be part of Leeds’ ‘Strategic Green Infrastructure’ as identified in the Adopted Core Strategy. ~~~ It is my understanding that the proposed development sites are NOT consistent with the national policy, specifically with regard to infrastructure. Leeds has insufficient policies in place to address the issues that these developments will generate. Development and infrastructure requirements must be considered side by side. Development of these sites on greenfields will lead to nearby villages being engulfed within the ‘Main Urban Area’ and they will no longer be separate ‘Major Settlements’ of their own. Reference, Adopted Core Strategy (Map 3, Settlement Hierarchy). My concerns include the increased amount of traffic and key bottlenecks near to where I live. I already avoid driving as much as possible and avoid driving at key times due to very heavy local traffic and bottlenecks and these plans will make that worse. I don’t believe that sufficient plans have to been made to address these issues. 

Please keep me informed of the public examinations, submission of the plans and potential outcome of the review as I would like to retain my right to attend and speak. 

Kind Regards, 

Fiona Smalley

108 Hawksworth Rd, Leeds Ls18 4JJ




